
10th September 2019 

Wellies and P.E Kits 

If your child does not yet have their P.E kit or wellies (with their name in) 

in school please send them in as soon as possible. 

Parent Information Meeting 

Just a reminder the Parent Information Meeting will take place on 

Wednesday 18th September at 5:00– 5:30pm in your child’s classroom.  

If you are unable to attend, information sheets will be sent home. 

This is a parent only event.  

Maths: 

 To count to 100 and back from 100 (use your 100 square in your 

Communication book). 

 To identify one more and one less than a number. 

 To represent numbers using concrete apparatus. 

 To form our numbers 0-20 
 

Writing: 

 Dough Disco to develop our Fine Motor Skills. 
 

Reading: 

 To use our Fred fingers to read words. 
 

Topic: 

 To discuss what the children want to be when they grow up.  

              Welcome back !  

The teachers are really proud of all the Year One children coming into 

school settled ready to learn. We look forward to working with you all this 

year. Thank you for bringing your Communication Wallets in every day, 

this is really important. Please ensure everything remains in there (target 

cards, writing book and reading diary). 

Communication books– DROP BOX ! 

If you need to pass a message on to your child’s teacher please 

write this in their Communication Book as class teachers will not be on the 

gate / playground every morning.  It is essential that you remind your 

child to put their book with ‘messages’ in the Communication Book DROP 

BOX. Teachers have shown children where this is located in the classroom.  

This will help ensure we read any important messages promptly. 

Year One Class Assemblies:  
 

1W  Friday 1st May  
1P Thursday 8th May 
1H Friday 3rd July 

1W notice: 
Just to let you know, Mrs Denaro will now be working in 1W this year. 

Due to logistical reasons Mrs Bird will now be in Year Three. 

Reading Books: 
The children will receive a reading 

diaries and a book next week.  
Please make sure this is in your 

child’s book bag every day. 


